arish clerk

From: Local Projects <Local.Projects@cambridgeshire.gov.uk>
Sent: 19 September 2023 16:14

To: parish clerk

Subject: RE: LHI 24/25 Round Expression of Interest Survey

Dear Melbourn Parish Council,

You are eligible to have a project considered each year through the LHI scheme, as long as you have an highway
issue requiring improvement you are welcome to submit a bid regardless of whether you were successful the
previous year.

Kind regards,

Peter Prendergast
Business Support Officer

Highways & Transport Directorate
Cambridgeshire County Council
Contact Centre: 03450 455212
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From: Local Projects <Local.Projects@cambridgeshire.gov.uk>
Sent: 07 September 2023 12:23

To: Local Projects <Local.Projects@cambridgeshire.gov.uk>
Subject: LHI 24/25 Round Expression of Interest Survey

Good morning,

In advance of the 24/25 LHI application round, which will open from the end of October, we are
asking for an Expressions of Interest from potential applicants. This is to help us gauge the
number of applications around the county, and within each district. The following link will take you
to a short survey which will take two minutes to complete.

https://forms.gle/tQSXXpsbA3T7B5876

Please can | ask you to complete this by the end of September to allow us to review prior to the
application window opening. Prior to the window opening the team will be inviting members and
applicants to question and answer style sessions to tell people more about the process and
answer any questions potential applicants might have. These are likely to run in mid-October, with
invites being circulated in due course.

If you have any questions, please let us know.

Kind regards,



Group Manager, Design & Delivery
Project Delivery

Cambridgeshire

AV
AW County Council

Place and Sustainability
Cambridgeshire County Council
A: New Shire Hall, Emery Crescent, Alconbury, Huntingdon PE28 4YE

| choose to work flexibly and sometimes send emails outside office hours. | don’t expect you to
respond to my emails outside your own office or working hours.

The information in this email could be confidential and legally privileged. It is intended solely for the addressee and
they will decide who to share this email with (if appropriate). If you receive this email by mistake please notify the
sender and delete it immediately. Opinions expressed are those of the individual and do not necessarily represent
the opinion of Cambridgeshire County Council. All sent and received email from Cambridgeshire County Council is
automatically scanned for the presence of computer viruses and security issues. Any personal data will be processed
in line with the Data Protection legislation, further details at www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk/privacy Visit
www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk
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www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk






